Reg. 68994

MADISON SCHOOL

School District of West Allis - West Milwaukee, et al.

1117 South 104th Street • West Allis • Wisconsin • 53214 (414) 604-4400 Fax (414) 256-6782



1117 S. 104th Street West Allis, WI 53214

Becky Fleming West Allis City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Ms. Fleming,

I am writing to thank you for supporting the Madison School Safety Cadet program in the past, and requesting the same support his year. This June, as a way to recognize the cadets at Madison School, we plan to go on a fieldtrip to the Discovery World. Your previous support and donation of \$200.00 to our program has allowed me to purchase tickets for this event.

Our cadets are handpicked and are chosen for their leadership qualities and the positive influence that they have on their peers. Being a cadet requires these students to be responsible both inside and outside of the classroom. They work very hard to keep the children at Madison School safe. They must work outside during the worst of weather to make sure that students are able to cross the intersections safely. They sacrifice their free time before school, after school and during lunch. For these reasons, I feel that the Safety Cadets should be recognized in a special way. Thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely,

Denise Terry Slack

D. Cherry Stack

Madison Elementary School Safety Cadet Coordinator

HORACE MANN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

School District of West Allis - West Milwaukee, et al.

6213 West Lapham Street • West Allis • Wisconsin • 53214 (414) 604-3900 Fax (414) 546-5554



6213 West Lapham Street West Allis, WI 53214 August 22, 2018

Becky Fleming West Allis City Hall 7525 W. Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214

Ms. Fleming:

I am writing you to request support this year for Horace Mann's Safety Cadet Program. This coming April, as a way to recognize the cadets at Horace Mann Elementary School, we plan to go to Country Springs Waterpark. Your support and donation of \$200.00 to our program will allow me to take my cadets on a field trip to celebrate their dedication and support of our school.

Our cadets are hand picked and are chosen for their leadership qualities and the positive influence they have on their peers. Being a cadet requires these students to be responsible both inside and outside of the classroom. They work very hard and brave even the worst of weather to make sure students walking to school are able to cross the street safely. For these reasons, I feel the safety cadets should be recognized in a special way. Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely.

*4*ustin Kosek

Horace Mann AAA Safety Patrol Program Coordinator

F35385

April 13, 2018

Ms. Becky Fleming West Allis City Hall 7525 W. Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214 \$200 ck mailed 18

Dear Ms. Fleming:

I am writing you to request the \$200.00 allotted to the Safety Cadets of Franklin School. This year we have 18 fifth grade students providing service to the Franklin School Community.

To reward the students for their services, we are taking them to Stonefire Pizza in New Berlin to enjoy games, rock climbing, and other activities. The cadets will also be recognized at our end-of-the-schoolyear assembly.

The financial support of the City of West Allis is greatly appreciated for this event. Thank you for your contribution to our end-of-the-year activity.

Sincerely,

Jordan Pollard

Franklin School Cadet Advisor

Franklin Elementary

2060 S. 86th Street

West Allis, WI 53227

414-604-3700 ext. 1227



10125 W. Montana Avenue West Allis, WI 53227 January 5, 2015

Becky Fleming West Allis City Hall 7525 W. Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214

Ms. Fleming:

I am writing to thank you for supporting the General Mitchell Safety Cadet program in the past, and requesting the same support this year. This May, as a way to recognize the cadets at General Mitchell Elementary School, we plan to go on a field trip to Miller Park for a tailgate party and Brewer Game. Your previous support and donation of \$200.00 to our program allowed the previous Safety Cadet Coordinator to purchase tickets and food for this event.

Our cadets are hand picked and are chosen for their leadership qualities and the positive influence they have on their peers. Being a cadet requires these students to be responsible both inside and outside of the classroom. They work very hard and brave even the worst of weather to make sure students walking to school are able to cross the street safely. For these reasons, I feel the safety cadets should be recognized in a special way. Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Alyssa Dierbeck

General Mitchell Safety Cadet Coordinator